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Greetings in Jesus’ Name! 
 
As always, my prayer is that all is well and that you are finding God to be sufficient in all things.  As for us in 
Mexico, God has been so good to us, in spite of our weaknesses and short comings, that all we can do is thank 
Him and praise Him for His mercy, love, and protection.  As I mentioned in our last newsletter, we are 
experiencing a season of calm from all the killings.  Pray along with us that it will continue. 
 
We started a Bible study class and we were not prepared for the turn out.  We ran out of material at the first    
session.  We had some Bibles but they were not near enough, so we had to scramble to acquire more Bibles and 
more study materials.  Bibles are costing $3.00 to $5.00 per Bible and if some one would desire to help us in 
this area, it would be very much needed and appreciated.  
 
Building project still needs funds, materials and workers!    
 
“News” update on Brandon (The young man that had a malignant tumor removed from his brain).  In our last 
newsletter, I mentioned that it was looking very grim for him.  Well since then, he went for his checkup and the 
doctors were amazed that his cancer is in remission and will not have to have chemo for six months.  The power 
of God’s people praying does work.  God is so good!  Please continue to pray that he will remain strong and 
that God will use him for His glory and Honor. 
 
We have a family in church that has been building a small 
house for many years and now it is coming close to  
completion.  It has a kitchen/dinning room and living room   
in one room.  It has two VERY small bedrooms and that is  
it.  I am making a plea for help for a bathroom for them.   
They do not have the monies to build a bathroom but need  
one.  It will take around $2,000.00 to build and furnish it  
with a commode, lavatory and shower.  They have NOT  
asked for any help. They are poor but very proud.  If the  
Lord would speak to you to help the Quijano (kee-hà-no)  
family, it would be such a tremendous blessing to them.   
They have NEVER had inside facilities! 
 
 
We are looking at September 2013 to start our furlough.  Our desire is to visit our supporters and try to re-gain 
lost support while on furlough but at the same time, we desire to make our furlough as short as possible because 
we want to be in Mexico were God has placed us to labor for Him.  We look forward to a bit of rest and having 
fellowship with God’s people. 
 
We thank and appreciate all our supporters for your faithfulness and prayers through the years. You have 
allowed us to serve The Lord in Mexico and because of your faithfulness many have accepted Jesus as their 
Savior.  Thank you! 
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Psalms 95:1 

O come, let us sing unto the LORD: let us make a joyful noise to the rock of our salvation. 

 


